
Disposal of Refrigerators and Freezer Policy 

 

Environmental requirements dictate that we remove the refrigerant and oil from all used refrigerators and 
freezers before we are allowed to dispose of them. The oil and refrigerant must be properly disposed of 
as well. There is a $150.00 cost associated with the disposal of each unit. 

As a result of the above, we are instituting the following policy effective NOVEMBER 1, 2003. 

1. If a refrigerator or freezer needs to be replaced and the new unit can be purchased locally, the 
purchased cost must include delivery to the proper location and the removal of the old unit. 

2. If a replacement unit is one that must be purchased from out of town and there is no practical way to 
have the seller remove the old unit, Physical Plant must charge a $150.00 fee for disposal of the old unit.  


